

Fred James

Chief Regulatory Officer Phone: 604-623-4046 Fax: 604-623-4407

bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com

September 30, 2020

Mr. Patrick Wruck Commission Secretary and Manager Regulatory Support British Columbia Utilities Commission Suite 410, 900 Howe Street Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3

Dear Ms. Tresoglavic:

RE: British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission)

Catalyst Paper Corporation Request to Reduce Rate Schedule 1893

Baselines

British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro) Information Request No.1 on Catalyst Rebuttal Evidence

BC Hydro writes in response to Commission Order No. G-240-20 and its attached Regulatory Timetable.

BC Hydro does not have any Information Requests for Catalyst Paper Corporation on its rebuttal evidence filed on September 18, 2020.

For further information, please contact Anthea Jubb at 604-623-3545 or by email at bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com.

Yours sincerely,

Fred James

Chief Regulatory Officer

bf/tl